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NEWSLETTER

Please encourage your child/children to eat all their lunch
that is provided for them at school. Look after their
school uniform including their shoes.The students with long
hair, keep their hair tied up and away from their face.
Always wear the correct uniform unless they have a note 

Tena Koutou e te whānau o te kura o Rotoma,

We are now into the 4th week of Term 2, ethe weeks are
going by so quickly.  

It is wonderful to see such positive attendance numbers again,
this helps with the ticking over of our school. Keep it up.

A few things to encourage at home with your tamariki before
they come to school each day:

explaining otherwise.

A bit of fun:
I would like to set up one of our classes for a games room for
our tamariki. I am on the hunt for a ping pong table, Air hockey
table, good quality board games and a few other fun things
for them to enjoy during these cold winter days.

Principal's Pānui covid updates

Term 2 - Week 4 Monday 23 May 

There are no cases to report.

Lake Rotoma School

“NA TŌ ROUROU, NA TĀKU ROUROU, KA ORA AI TĀTOU” 
WITH YOUR KNOWLEDGE AND OUR KNOWLEDGE WE WILL FLOURISH

There is an Early Childhood survey that will be
sent out with your child/children, if you
know of any whanau that have babies,
toddlers please give them a survey. If you
need more, we can send home more or
alternatively you could pick up from the
school office. All surveys to be returned
back to our school office.

from the board

Term 1, 2022: February - 14 April

Term 2, 2022: 2 May - 8 July 2022

Term 3, 2022: 25 July - 30 September

Term 4, 2022: 17 October - 15 December (TBC)

Term Dates

Events
We have been encouraging our students to
practice our school values which are based on
the Te Whare Tapawha Model - 

Taha Wairua, Taha Hinengaro, Taha Whanau
Taha Tinana 

Integrity, honesty, kindness and respect.  

We hope tho include this into all aspects of
the kura, from classrooms, to, participation in
sport, being out in the playground and on
school visits.

Thursday 26th May, 6pm - 7pm: Community Hui
To discuss the future of Lake Rotoma School. The Ministry of
Education has requested for this meeting and would really like
to hear from the community. We hope you can make it. Sausage
sizzles at 5.30pm.

Monday 30th May, whakatau 9am: ERO visit begins. 
All are welcome. Paul Stucki is our partner in ERO who will be
working alongside us to support our School. He will be with us
Monday 30th, Thursday 2nd and Friday 3 June, 2022.

Week 8, on Tuesday 21 June, 2022: 3 way conference 
The 3 way conference is to meet with parents / caregivers
where your child is able to present and participate in sharing their
progress and learning experience.

Time: 2.30pm first interview - 5.30pm last interview
 10mins each interview.  

There will be a timetable sent out for your preferred interview
time. 

Week 6, Friday 10th June, 2022: Matawhaura Cross Country. 
10 am start. There will be a sausage sizzle fundraiser for our
school, if you are able to assist on the day, please let our office
admin know. There are certain areas where you are able to park,
so please be mindful of this. Whaea Erlyn will be incharge of traffic
control.






Mauri Tau


